
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: KH/EBU/cc/Y11Photos 
 
19th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

IMPORTANT – REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

We are pleased to share some exciting news. Carmel Jane Photography will be 

visiting our school on Monday 29th September 2025, to take Year 11 individual 

photographs. 

To ensure you receive instant access to your child’s photographs once they are 

ready, all parents are required to pre-register. Pre-registration is necessary for every 

photo shoot. 

Register in 3 easy steps (it takes less than a minute): 

1. Go to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk 

2. Enter your unique code: JR8B3ZKN4Z 

3. Provide your child’s full school register name 

Don’t miss out – pre-register today to be among the first to view and order your 

child’s photos. 

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

 
 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

